

CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

JERUSALEM

December 23, 2010

Mr. Tal Henia The Western Wall Heritage Foundation HaOmer 2 Street The Old City Jerusalem 97500

Dear Mr. Henia:

I would like to extend my thanks to you for the excellent tour you provided me during my recent visit to the Hurva Synagogue on December 22. I was captivated by your description of the synagogue's history and architecture. You delivered your presentation with great enthusiasm, and I appreciate the synagogue's heritage all the more for it. I look forward to recommending that my colleagues and guests visit the Hurva Synagogue in the future.

It was a pleasure meeting you.

JAMES (2) 2810 100 (1)

Sincerely,

Daniel H. Rubinstein

Consul General